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Attendance Last Week July 27 
Total attendance – 32 

Speaker:  Bob Murphy gave us a presentation on 

AARP and some of their most important policy 

initiatives and some of the services available 

through AARP 

 

Signup sheets / reporting service 

https://1drv.ms/u/s!AmqIjCMvcgzqfCuBt2yjo1T

blRE?e=JiPNp0 

 

 
Join us August 4-7 in Thornton, Colorado for the 

102nd Annual Rocky Mountain of Kiwanis 

District Convention!  

Preliminary Agenda 
https://files.constantcontact.com/aaff7609001/631

cb435-704d-4247-a45d-57ec452d7191.pdf 

 

Register here 

https://fs12.formsite.com/v1Bv8N/qmqv2dpjnv/in

dex.html 

 

https://fs12.formsite.com/v1Bv8N/qmqv2dpjnv/index.html 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Aug 07 Barb McElroy 

Upcoming Club Programs 
Aug 10 Tom Powis and Darla Barto “Report on Kiwanis Int. Meeting” 
Aug 17 TBD 
Aug 24 Christine Orr 

Future Club Events and Service Projects 
Aug 02 Tue Columbine Kiwanis Board meeting  - Mary 
Aug 04-07  RMD Convention – Mary 
Aug 04 Thu Feeding Sheridan – Ferris 
Aug 11 Thu Feeding Sheridan - Ferris 
Aug 14 Sun Bandimere KBPI car show – aBe 
Aug 15 Mon Strategic Planning - Susan 
Aug 21 Sun Jefferson Symphony Pops! In the Park Concert – Jim R 
Aug 27 Sat Bandimere Night of Fire and Thunder – aBe 
Sep 12 Mon Kiwanis Blood Drive – Tom D 
Sep 16-17  Bandimere Street Outlaws - aBe 
Sep 17 Sat Summerset Festival – Mike / Denny 
Sept 25 Sun Second Wind walk/run   Jim Roos 
Dec 10 Sat Christmas Party  

Nourish Meals on Wheels  

Aug 03 Wed  Terri & Cleve McKinney 
Aug 04 Thu Rod & Karen Hunley 
Aug 08 Mon Russ & Jane Jackson 
Aug 10 Wed Terri & Cleve McKinney 
Aug 11 Thu Bill Duddleson & Logan MacMillan 
Aug 12 Fri Denny Brehm Family 
Aug 15 Mon Russ & Jane Jackson 
Aug 16 Tue Riggs & Bobbi Smith 
Aug 17 Wed  Terri & Cleve McKinney 
Aug 18 Thu Tom Durkin & Mary Rome 
Aug 22 Mon Les & Marry Ann Burns & Sally Kingman 
Aug 24 Wed  Terri & Cleve McKinney 
Aug 25 Thu Ken Sweet & Scott Story 
Aug 26 Fri Mel and Julie Roghair 
 

Kiwanis Club of Columbine 
 

Weekly Newsletter for August 03, 2022 
 

This Week Presenter is Pastor Steve Poos-Benson 
Topic “What is your Expiration Date?” 

 
Pledge: Connie McLaughlin Invocation: Will Knoblauch  
 
Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to 
improving the world one child and one community at a time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

__________________________________________ 
Club Officers: 
President  Mary Rome 
President Elect  Tom Powis 
Secretary  Will Knoblauch 
Treasurer  Ruthann Moomy 
Past President Abe Baltazar 
 
Directors: 
2020-22, Rod Hunley, Darla Bartos, Dean Larsen 
2021-23, Ferris Forar, Sandy Legge, Dave 
Devanney 
Past Governor Robert O'Connor 
District Governor Robin Scurto 
District Governor-Elect Dawn Ignatius 
District Treasurer Clark Morrell 
Division 9 Lt. Governor Dominick Breton 
Executive Director/Secretary Josephine Young 
_______________________________________ 
Membership Dues are $42.00 per month including 
meeting breakfasts.    
Guest and Interclub Breakfasts are $9.75 each, 
payable to the Treasurer. 
_____________________________________ 
Published Weekly by Kiwanis Club of Columbine.  
Send your articles to the co-editors, 
Ken Sweet or Jim Foley, at 
news@columbinekiwanis.org 
_________________________________________ 
New Membership Contacts: 
Ken Sweet or Larry Foos at 
info@columbinekiwanis.org 
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Sharing with Sheridan 
Last week we served 122 families (380 individuals).  Next week, we 

can use 

 

• Canned chicken & tuna 

• Canned fruit & vegetables 

• Cake mixes 

• Canned pasta meals 

• Salad dressing 

• Clean plastic bags 

 

As always, we welcome gluten-free, low/no sugar, vegetarian and 

vegan items. 

 

Thank you all, 

Stephanie 

 

Summerset Needs Help 
Hi all. We need your help. 

  

Our Summerset Festival Car Show partner has some changes within 

their team, and we need to help them in order to retain the car show 

for 2022. 

 

Steel Ramps. In order to get the cars onto the grass, over the curb 

and over the small ditch, they need about 10 4’ (wide) x 8’ (long) x 

¾” (thick) steel plates that are used in construction. Not only do 

they need the plates, but they need the heavy equipment to place the 

plates the night prior and retrieve them the night after the event. To 

rent such plates from a construction company would cost $5000+ 

and we need to avoid that cost.  

This is priority 1:  So, does anyone have a connection to a 

construction company or other company that might have these steel 

plates and be able to place them/ retrieve them for our event. 

 

Mike Grunke 

 

September 12th Save The Date 
Kiwanis Blood Drive September 12th at the Riverwalk Clubhouse  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Strategic Planning Session 
Ten of us met for strategic planning including most of the officers. 

Wed.  Attending were Mary, Darla, Will, Abe, Tom P. Dave, Tom 

Mc., Ken, and of course Susan the leader.  Our next session will be 

on Monday Aug 15, 6:30, at Columbine Unite Church. 

 

We discussed a lot of things that can affect the future of our club 

including membership, projects, publicity, and how to get more 

participants for our projects.   It was a lively discussion, a lots of 

good ideas.   

 

If you have suggestion contact me and I will forward to all, or send 

directly to all.  Now is the time to make suggestions. 

 

Call me 303-910-0084 or email kensweet@kencominerals.com 

Ken 

 

Action Center School Packing Events 
The Action Center is already collecting volunteers to help with 

packing and distribution of school supplies prior to the new school 

year. They have changed the location this year to Everitt Middle 

School, 3900 Kipling St. There are only three days listed for 

packing, and the rest are distribution days.  

 

Do we want to all pack on the same day or do our own thing? It is 

fun to do it as a group. Let me know what you would like to do, and 

I can contact the Action Center for the group if you would like me 

to do that.  

 

Barb Fuller, Alameda West  

 

Signup to help 
https://theactioncenter.volunteerlocal.com/volunteer/?id=63366  
 

Thank you Larry 
President Mary is presenting Larry with flowers to thank him for 

always being early to the meeting, greeting members as they come 

in and organizing our name tags each morning.   

 

Also thank those that come early to set up the restaurant for the 

meeting and stay for the tear down.  We can always use the help. 

If you can’t help at least try to stay out of the way. - Ken 
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